
 

Canned Food Drive 

 

Sponsored by Girl Scout Troop 426 

DONATIONS REQUESTED BY 2/09/18 
 

Canned food donated to the St. Michael’s Food Pantry to 

serve the elderly and those at risk in the community. 

Donations help seniors at Monarch Woods who may be on a 

fixed income.  

Troop 426 is proud to support this food drive for 7 years in a 

row as a key service project of our troop.  

Items requested: 

● Peanut butter 
● Tuna or canned chicken 
● Canned vegetables/soup 
● Dish soap/cleaning supplies/toilet paper 

 

Please contact (804) 517-1000 if you have any questions. 
 

Thank You 


